
 

Coachella Valley Desert and Mountains Conservation and Recreation 
Authority Board Meeting scheduled for September 14, 2021 has been 
CANCELLED 

Please be advised that the board meeting of the Coachella Valley Desert and 
Mountains Conservation and Recreation Authority previously scheduled for 
September 14, 2021 has been cancelled for lack of pressing agenda items.    The 
next meeting of the board is set for November 9, 2021 at 1 p.m. via 
Teams.    Please contact Jim Karpiak at (760) 776-5026 or jkarpiak@cvmc.ca.gov 
if you have any questions. 
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